Report of Activities for 2011 - 2012
Central Virginia Music Teachers Association

Our officers for 2011 - 12 were:
Patricia Jo Webb
Cynthia Ramsey

Susan Fralin

Julia Sansone

Dee Booth
Rebecca McCord
Claudia Patterson

Our new officers for 2012 - 14 are:

Cynthia Ramsey
F.Johnson Scott

Susan Fralin

Julia Sansone
Patricia Jo Webb
Rebecca McCord
Claudia Patterson

President

President Elect/Vice-President
Programs

Secretary

Treasurer

Past President

Vice-President for Student Events

Vice-President for Membership
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President Elect/Vice-President
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Secretary
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Past President
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Vice-President for Membership

We began our year in September with a Fall Welcome Meeting in the home of one of
our members. Our discussion topic was: Preparing for Fall Festival and Skills Test:
Ideas for Superior Performances. In October our meeting topic was: Each One Reach
One: Membership and Mentorship: Creative Solutions for Recruitment and
Retention. In addition, in October, we did our Fall Student Recital in which the
students of 11 teachers participated. Fall Festival was in November and I
understand a report has been submitted to VMTA from Rebecca McCord. February
was VMTA Theory/Skills/Sightreading Festival. In March, we did a program on
collaboration. Our performers were a piano quartet from Lynchburg College. In
April we had our Spring student recital in which the students of 11 teachers
participated. Our final meeting in May was a largely social gathering and welcoming

of our new officers.

CVMTA currently has 23 members.

A goal for next year is to get more of our members participating in the group. Of the
23 members, we have a core group of perhaps 10 people that does all of the work
and attends the meetings. We would like to have everyone doing something to

contribute to the organization.

The report was submitted by: Patricia Jo Webb, Past President, CVMTA.



